
 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 

Dear Children 

Good afternoon. I hope the start of this week has gone well so far. We all continue to think 

about you each day and hope you are all doing well at home.  

I hope you have had chance to read my other letters. If you have missed any of them copies 

are on our website - http://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/coronavirus-updates/ 

Keeping in touch – staying safe 

 

I am sure you are probably missing seeing you friends as you usually would. We are lucky that 

technology allows us to see and talk with each other while we stay at home. 

It is important you have chance to talk to your friends while you are at home. It is also 

important you do this safely and with kindness and respect. 

Here are my top tips; 

 

 

 Always tell you Mum or Dad who you are talking to and what app or tech you are 

using 

 Make sure you are in a room where there are adults around in case you need some 

help 

 Be kind to the people you are talking to  

 Speak thoughtfully and respectfully about others 

 Always tell trusted adult if you see or hear anything that worries or upsets you 

 Try writing a letter to your friends  

There are more tips information on the Think You Know website 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

There are sections for all age groups. Have a go and test how much you really know about 

keeping safe when using technology.  

http://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/coronavirus-updates/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/


 

More Rainbow Pictures 

Your rainbow pictures and messages have lifted our spirits and brought smiles to our faces. 

The children in school have made some and added them to the railings at Spofforth. If you 

have not yet made your rainbow there is still plenty of time to grab a brush and get painting. 

Please ask Mum or Dad first though. Have fun! 

 

 

          

 



Lego Challenge 

I know many of you are keen Lego constructors. Below is the 30 day Lego challenge. You 

could pick your favourite or try all 30. Have fun. 

 

 

Easter Bunny Bounce 

 

You often take part in an Easter bounce activity at this time of year in school. You can still do 

this if you would like. You could trying, skipping, bouncing, hopping or jumping in your garden 

or a space inside. You could count how many bounces or jumps you do or how long can 

you bounce for? The challenge is yours. You can send us a picture of you taking part if you 

like.  

 

 

 



Easter Competition – Eggtra time 

 

 

Some children have asked for a little ‘eggtra’ time to finish their designs and models. We are 

happy to help with this. You can send your ‘eggtries’ anytime up until 5.00pm on Friday 3rd 

April. Please email eggtries to either admin@spofforth.n-yorks.sch.uk. Or admin@follifoot.n-

yorks.sch.uk    

 

And finally…… 

Take care of yourselves and each other.  I will write again soon. 

 

 

Best wishes. 

 

Mr Griffiths  
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